Preschool 3's January Newsletter



December was filled with Christmas cheer. We learned about the birth of Jesus and the joy of Christmas. Making Gingerbread houses with our special visitors was the highlight of our month. Thank you all for contributing to our collections to make our day so special. It was so nice to get to spend time with everyone. The children continued to explore new letters, numbers, colors and shapes. We will continue to work on cutting with scissors, identifying and writing our names and numbers.

January Themes:

Jan 3-5: New Years Goals, Letter L, Name recognition, writing, and numbers Jan 8-12: Martin Luther King Jr., Letter M, Name recognition, writing, and numbers Jan 17-19: Bodies (Muscles and Bones) Letter N, Name recognition, writing, and numbers

Jan 22-26: Health: Germs, Letter O, Name recognition, writing, and numbers Jan 29-Feb 2: Community Helpers! Letter P

Important Dates:

Jan 10: Chapel

Jan 15: MLK - School closed Jan 16: Open House 6:00-7:00

Jan 24 & 26: Parent Teacher Conferences

Jan 31: Pajama Day

Christmas break is a great time to work with your children putting on jackets, mittens and hats themselves. Cold weather days inside are a great time to practice cutting with scissors, writing their names and counting.

Have a Happy and Safe New Year and Thank you for all your continued support!

Mrs.Muhlschlegel and Mrs. Clark